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Green Councillor Simon Bull writes: “It 
has been an honour to serve the 
people of Winton East for the last four 
years as Bournemouth’s first Green 
councillor. After 14 years living here, 
this area matters deeply to me. As 
you’ll have seen in our newsletters, 
I’ve worked hard on a wide range of 
issues from parking to litter, public 
toilets to oil, housing to green space.”

Winton resident and campaigner Chris 
Rigby added: “Like Simon I have the 
skills, time, experience and 
determination to make a real 
difference here. You know that it’s the 
Green Party who work hardest all year 
round here.

“So, please consider giving both your 
votes to the Green Party on 2nd May, 
so that we can do even more for you 
as a councillor team.”
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1) Keeping neighbourhood facilities open 
With Conservative austerity cuts ongoing, we’re likely to 
need more of Simon Bull’s successful campaigns which 
have saved public toilets in Winton Rec and town centre.

2) Cherish Winton’s green spaces, don’t close them
Prioritise our green space, re-open Winton Library Gardens.

3) NO new oil drilling off Bournemouth Beach – instead 
our council must recognise the climate emergency.

4) Action on empty homes – Pressure the council to act  
on Bournemouth’s 1,000 empty homes and soaring rents.

5) Better parking, better transport – Push the council to 
improve management of Winton’s scarce parking. Protect 
and improve public transport, cycle routes, road surfaces.

6) Keep listening to, helping and informing residents 
Simon and Chris will continue to respond to residents’ 
concerns, run regular resident surgeries and keep you 
informed with year-round newsletters and social media.
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Last time our area elected the Green Party’s Simon Bull 
who is the only Bournemouth councillor from a party other 
than the Conservatives.

This time many residents here who don’t regularly vote Green 
are lending their support to Simon Bull and Chris Rigby,
as hard-working candidates who can win, speak freely for 
Winton, and hold the new Bournemouth, Christchurch & Poole 
Council to proper account.
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Chris Rigby  
christopher.rigby@greenparty.org.uk
07563 476904

@_CJR_         /ChrisRigbyGreenParty
Winton resident Chris is a passionate environmental 
campaigner who works as a project manager for a 
sustainable roofing company in Poole.

Even if others pop up at election time!

Results in Winton East at last council election

Nearly all of Bournemouth’s councillors are Conservative. 
Whatever your politics, this is unhealthy for our local 
democracy and services. Independent research shows that 
councils with hardly any opposition voices holding them to 
account deliver worse value for money than councils with 
more balance, more debate and more scrutiny.

Makeup of Bournemouth Council Nov 2018

Councillor Simon Bull   
simon.bull@greenparty.org.uk
07957 206806        @CllrSimonBull

/SimonBullBournemouth
Simon runs a locally based national charity and is 
married with two young children and two adult 
children. He has lived in Winton East for 14 years.  

Councillor Simon Bull has had a response from Bournemouth 
Council’s traffic department to the Winton resident concerns 
reported in our March edition. They state that mobile parking 
monitoring and enforcement are in place in Winton, and they 
will respond to complaints from residents. Parking on a 
corner is a police (not council) matter if no double yellow line.

Simon says: “I’ll continue to monitor the parking situation in 
Winton. If you have any concerns or comments about local 
parking, please do contact me using the details below.”

mailto:simon.bull@greenparty.org.uk

